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NIAGARAMOHAWKPOWER CORPORATION/300 ERIE BOULEVARDWEST. SYRACUSE. N.Y. 13202/TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

July 18, 1986
(NMP2L 0788)

Ms. Elinor G. Adensam, Director
BWR Project Directorate No. 3

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket No. 50-410

Current Fuel Load Tar et Date

During a recent meeting with Mr. A. Zallnick, our Manager of Nuclear
Licensing, you requested that we provide an updated target date for our fuel
loading at Nine Mile Point Unit 2. Based upon the current progress of our
preoperational testing program and surveillance testing activities, we have
currently targeted the date of August 15, 1986 for loading fuel at Nine Mile
Point Unit 2. As we indicated in previous correspondence, the schedule for
the final phases of the project is dependent upon the results of the testing
program. We will continue to keep you and Region I informed of any further
developments regarding this schedule.

Very truly yours,

Vice President
Nuclear Generation

TEL/AFZ:ja
1852G

xc: W. A. Cook, NRC Resident Inspector
M. Haughey, Project Manager
Project File (2)
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